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Friday 10th December 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I do hope that you and your families are well and are enjoying the festivities on the run-up to Christmas. 

The children really enjoyed their panto experiences this week and there is plenty of glitter in the 

classrooms from all the lovely activities they have been doing! 

We are really looking forward to our Christmas Carol Celebration on Tuesday, 14th December at 6pm. 

Your tickets are being sent home today and you will need to bring them with you on Tuesday to gain 

entry. 

We aim to begin our celebration at 6pm on Tuesday and we ask that the children arrive at 5:45pm but 

no earlier, so that they are in place, ready for the start of the performance. Parents and children will be 

able to walk onto site together from 5.45pm and will be guided round to the left of the building, onto 

the playground and field at the back of the school. We will show the children to their places and parents 

will make their way onto the school field to view the performance. We anticipate that the performance 

will last for approximately 30 minutes.  

Please note that there will be no parking on site, other than those requiring access to our disabled 

parking facilities. Please contact the office via email to reserve a disabled parking space. 

Given the current Covid-19 situation and the increased measures the government are implementing, it 

is really important that all parents wear face coverings for the duration of the performance and socially 

distance from other parents. We have a very large field, which will enable parents to spread out and still 

be able to see the performance.  

We ask that children wear school uniform on Tuesday evening and warm clothing including coats, hats, 

scarfs and gloves to keep warm during the performance.  

Shortly before the performance begins on Tuesday, we will send you an email with the evening’s 

programme and song words, which we would like you to join in with. Parents are very welcome to take 

photographs during the performance but we respectfully ask that you do not post them on social media.  

Should the weather prevent us from holding our celebration outside on Tuesday, we will make 

alternative arrangements to record the event to share with parents. We will let you know in good time if 

this is the case. 

All being well, we look forward to seeing you on Tuesday. 

Best wishes 

Mrs S Svenson 
Headteacher 


